## The United Theological College

63, Miller's Road, Benson Town, Bengaluru - 560 046, India Phone : 2333 3438, 2333 0502

E-mail: unitedtcprincipal@gmail.com | utcprincipal@rediffmail.com | Website: www.utc.edu.in



Prof. Rev. Dr. Chilkuri Vasantha Rao Principal / CEO

6<sup>th</sup> August 2021

To

The Bishops/Chairpersons/Heads of institutions

Dear Bishop/President,

Greetings from the United Theological College!

This is to inform you about the unique program offered by the United Theological College (UTC) called the **Academic Guidance Programme** (AGP). This programme is intended to prepare candidates coming from socially and economically marginalized and rural backgrounds for ministry. The program is designed to provide general knowledge, scripture knowledge, social skills and communicative ability to deserving candidates with a call for ministry. Kindly find enclosed a copy of the Announcement for the AGP for the year 2021. This year the AGP will be held online from **25.10.2021 to 07.11.2021**. I shall be grateful to you, if you could kindly give wide publicity to the enclosed announcement and advise the prospective candidates for ministry in your church to apply for the same. Kindly send the filled-in Application Forms to the Registrar, UTC by email – registrarutc@gmail.com. The last date of receiving the applications is 01.10.2021.

With good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Chilkuri Vasantha Rao

Principal

